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Comments: Dear CNF,

 

 

 

The attached map shows the scope of The Carter Crescent Lake, Tern Lake, Grant Lake &amp; Summit Lake

region and the areas that are motorized accessible &amp; areas for the human powered sports enthusiast. A

quick overview shows a good balance for the different user groups. We both have spectacular places to go play!

 

 

 

Specifically it is important to maintain the southern boundary that delineates the Tenderfoot creek Drainage. This

is a very important boundary as identified in the Kenai Winter Access plan Summit Forest Order D. This

boundary enables the non motorized community to continue the traditional access up Ski Hill Ridge (directly

behind Summit Lake Lodge) without worrying if there is going to be a conflict with the motorized when

descending from Ski Hill Ridge into the Tenderfoot creek drainage. This base of Ski hill Ridge had a rope tow 60

years ago. I have skied this ridge since the early 80's. The tour to the top of this ridge and the ski run out

Tenderfoot creek is a world class ski tour. Tenderfoot drainage is easily accessed by the non motorized

community and is exactly the kind of terrain we need access to fully experience our human powered adventures.

The Current Kenai Winter Access plan is working well because of the thoughtful consideration of the different

user groups. What ever Alternative is selected I respectfully request that Summit Forest Order Exhibit D be

included as is. Thanks
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